Mr Peter Vince
Meadowside
Kepplewray Hill
Broughton-in Furness
Cumbria

LA20 6BH

Email:pidvince@btinternet.com
Tel 07802 846 040

10 June 2011

Ms Lorayne Woodend
Development Plans Officer
South Lakeland District Council
South Lakeiand House
Lowther Street

Kendal

Cumbria

LAS 4DL

Dear Ms Woodend,

LOCAL DEVELOPMENT CONSULTATION FRAMEWORK
MAP 37 BROUGHTON in FURNESS PLOT R163M

Further to my letter dated 30 May 2011 | have pleasure in enclosing a series of photographs that |
have taken of current grazing land adjacent to the A593 between Foxfield Road and Foxfields.

| consider that these sites are equally suitable for housing development but will have significantly less
impact upon the environment than the propeosed site in the centre of the village. The additional
walking time into the village would be approximately 10 minutes which is not material in the
consideration of where to locate the potential housing development.

Should you consider that none of the sites adjacent to the AbSS are suitable for housing then the
proposed employment site at the A595 end of Foxfield Road could be relocated to one of the sites
adjacent to the AB95 and the potential housing development could take place at this end of Foxfield
Road.

| trust that upon reflection you will consider that there are suitable alternative sites around Broughton
in Furness which will have significantly less environmental impact and stili provide the additional
housing stock if this is actually required.

{ look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

o) Ve,

Mr P J Vince
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